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United States Departmentof the Interior
¢

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 4o1178

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

DEC 12 1974

Dear Dr. Liverman:

We note that on December 2, 1974, the High Commissioner of

the Trust Territory signed the "Agreement Between the U.S.
Atomic Energy Commission and the Trust Territory of the

Pacific Islands," which will reimburse certain costs involved
in the medical testing of persons on the roster of the

Brookhaven Medical Survey Team. The Trust Territory will set
up the necessary mechanics to implement the terms of ther

Agreement.

We greatly appreciate the spirit of cooperation shown by you

and your staff which led to this Agreement.

Sincerely yours,

“arenrecy de 85

“Celine Director of Territorial] Affairs

Dr. James L, Liverman ;

Director, Division of Biomedical

and Environmental Research

Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D.C. 20545
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